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March 3, 1927,

Mr. F. L, Hutchinson, National Secretary,
American Institute of Electrical Engineers,
33 West 39th Street, New York, N.Y.
Dear Mr, Hutchinson:
In response to your request to Mr, Charlesworth
I take pleasure in sending you herewith two copies of a memor-
andum giving some information regarding the technical achieve-
ments of General Carty.

Yours very truly,
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Attached:
Two copies of a

memorandum "Mr. John
J. Carby.”
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